
LVMWD Audio Visual Systems Upgrade RFP        
Addendum #2: Responses to Questions – Issued 2-27-2023. 
Proposals Due: Thursday, March 9, 2023. 
 
 

Las Virgenes Municipal Water District 
Request for Proposals: LVMWD Audio Visual Systems Upgrade RFP 

Addendum #2: Responses to Questions 
Issued February 27, 2023 

Page 1 of 1 
 

This addendum is issued to modify the previously issued Request for Proposals (RFP) documents 
and/or given for informational purposes and is hereby made a part of the RFP documents. 
 

1. Is there easy access to ceiling? 
• Yes 

2. Are floor plans of the boardroom available? 
• Yes. You may request by email to inkwenji@lvmwd.com. Your firm must have 

been present during the pre-bid conference to obtain copies of the plans. 
 

3. List of qualifications and licenses required: 
 

• The entity shall be staffed with qualified personnel, possessing necessary 
equipment, and regularly engaged in the detail design, integration, and 
commissioning of audiovisual control systems with experience successfully 
completing at least three projects of similar size, scope, and complexity to this 
project.  

• Installation and wiring of devices shall be supervised by an on-site experienced 
supervisor with at least three years of installation supervision experience on 
projects of similar scope and complexity.  

• Entity must have the following current certifications relevant to the project 
scope: 

o C-7 - Low Voltage Systems California Contractor License 
o C-10 – California Electrical Contractor License 
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